ATTACHMENT

May 11, 2024

Due to a main line water break Texas Commission on Environmental Quality(TCEQ) requires
Zephyr Water Supply to issuing a boil water notice for the following areas - CR 292 and CR
347, Hwy 377 including customers North to FM 1467 and CR 351 and CR 334 West to Hwy
183N including CR 330 and CR 321 and all county roads between these boundaries. Due to the
interruption in service, water from our system must be boiled prior to consumption.



